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PUBLIC HEALTH LABORATORY SERVICE 
(Hea& uarlers Office: Colindale Avenue, London NW9 5EQ) 

Telephone: 
061-445 2416 

Dr. C.R. Rizza, 

Haemophilia Centre, 
Churchill Hospital, 
Oxford 

Dear Doctor 

PUBLIC HEALTH LABORATORY, 
WITHINGTON HOSPITAL, 

MANCHESTER M20 8LR 

3rd August, 1976. 

I have recently heard that two patients have recently been found 
to have contracted Non-H hepatitis after transfusion of Nryobulin Batch 
No. 09112U75. The manufacturers tell me that you were supplied with a quantity 
of this batch within the past year. I would be grateful if you will check. 
whether any of your patients have contracted hepatitis after transfusions with 
this batch, and will be grateful for a clinical summary of any cases you find, 
and also the total number of patients in your unit who were transfused with this 
material. 

Yours sincerely, 

G RO-C 

Ci aske. 
Coi sultant Virologist 
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